TRAFFIC SAFETY COMMITTEE FOLLOW UP AND RECOMMENDATINS

Wednesday November 20", 2024, Meeting

TC-24-26 - Karin Haag requests barriers across the sidewalk at Dollar St and Brandon Place
to prevent drivers from using the sidewalk to bypass gate.

Discussion: The requesting resident noted they have seen cars driving on the sidewalk to
bypass the gate. They would like some more infrastructure to prevent this issue. The
school district suggested the idea of placing a boulder to prevent cars from passing while
keeping ADA requirements.

Response: The School District will place a boulder to prevent vehicular traffic from driving
on sidewalk to bypass the gate.

Staff action/Reports: No staff action performed in the field.

TSC RECOMMENDATIONS:

The Traffic Safety Committee does not recommend any further action be taken.
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